3333 SILAS CREEK PARKWAY WINSTON-SALEM, NC 27103 336 / 718 • 5000



Dear Michael:

Thank you for the stimulating and useful program you presented for our leadership group last month. You were able to capture the attention of this diverse audience, which included frontline supervisors from nursing to environmental services up through our executive leaders including our Regional President. Your unique style and talent helped to intrigue this sometimes-tough audience. You demonstrated a remarkable ability to mix humor into a motivational message. It was wonderful to see people laughing and nodding with an awareness of the significance of your message.

Your presentation was received with more enthusiasm that anyone could remember in the recent past. It was a great end to a long and productive day for our leaders. You were able to keep them engaged until the end and I did not see one person sneak out to beat the traffic home.

It was a pleasure to work with you on this program and I look forward to future projects. Your attention to detail and planning make my job as the meeting planner much easier.

Sincerely,

Deborah Lowe Corporate Educator